
 

 

 

 

 

 

Report on LMS Training for Teaching Staff 

 

 

 

On June 14, 2023, Sri. Shijin 

conducted a training session to 

introduce the LMS platform, an 

office software, to the teaching 

staff. The training took place in the 

principal's room and was attended 

by all teaching staff members. 

Sri. Shijin Kannur explained the features of the LMS platform and how it can help with tasks 

like lesson planning, tracking student performance, and communication. The training was 

informative and helped the teaching staff understand how to use the software effectively. 

 

Overall, the training session was successful, and the teaching staff learned valuable skills to 

improve their work using the LMS platform. 

 


